29 AUG 1956

Mr. U. E. Baughman Chief, U. S. Secret Service Treasury Department Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Baughwan:

Thank you for your letter of August 6 concerning the performance of three of our employees in connection with a recent trip of the President.

It is always a distinct pleasure to learn that one or more of our people have done their job in such a manner as to warrant particular recognition and I greatly appreciate your taking the time to write us about it.

A copy of your letter is being placed in the official personnel folder of each of the employees concerned.

Sincerely,

SIGNED

C. P. Cabell Lieutenant General, USAF Acting Director

e c	•					
C C	*					
66	1	John	Bebellus	(M/CY	basic	سر (

MAIL ROOM

SEP 7 10 20 AM "56

THE OF PERSONNEL